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This bill would result in a complete takeover of public lands by homeless campers 

and render those lands unusable and inaccessible to the tax-paying citizens who 

support those lands.  The passage of Measure 110 resulted in a sharp increase in 

our state’s homeless population, and HB 3501 would turn up the wattage on the 

welcome beacon. Oregon can’t handle the homeless problem it already has, and the 

results are painfully visible throughout our cities, along our highways and even on our 

public waterways.  


